
Water is THE most important resource in Australia. Nothing should be   
permitted to threaten it, particularly a short-term, dead-end industry like   
unconventional gas. 
 
I thoroughly approve of the government's steps to take into account the   
effects on water of CSG. 
 
However, I also believe that it is imperative to (a) include other forms of   
unconventional gas (b) give landholders the right of refusal and (b) make the   
legislation apply to projects recently approved. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Nanette Nicholson 
 


